
 

 

 

 

CITY CLERK REPORT 

 
Reporting Period: September 2, 2022 – September 30, 2022  

 Prepared By: Monique Baker, City Clerk 

Date: September 30, 2022 

 

COVID-19 
 

Reviewing and approving travel each plane day.  

 

 

COMMUNITY 

 

The Labor Day BBQ was a success. Thank you to all the volunteers that helped get the deer, laquudax 

and cook.  

 

The City Council elections will be held on October 4, 2022 from 8 am – 8 pm in the Rec Hall. 

Absentee voting was available in my office starting on September 19, 2022 through October 3, 2022 

for those that were not going to be on island the day of voting.  

 

General Elections will be held on November 8th from 7 am – 8 pm in the Rec Hall.  

 

CLERK 

 

My last day as the City Clerk is October 7, 2022. I have been working on preparing for my departure  

for the last couple of weeks. I have left notes and worked with City Manager Zavadil to hopefully make 

it a smooth transition as possible. I will be available to help as much as I possibly can. It has been a 

pleasure working with each and every one of you throughout the last 5 years. Thank you for the 

opportunity to grow and learn from this position.  
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